
From: aline margulis  
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 7:51 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; sarah.mower@richmondhill.ca 
Subject: City file:D02-19018 
 
  
Dear sir or madam,  
My name is Alina Margulis. Me and my family own a house on 7 Shaftsbury ave 
Richmond hill L4C9K6  
 
This letter to oppose multi family units application for 292 Elgin Mills rd Richmond Hill.  
 
Our neighborhood  was build around 30 years ago and infrastructure is not ready to 
accommodate multi family units with many more cars added to already busy are. Kids 
that attending elementary school nearby will have even more hard time to cross the 
roads, view of people backyards that they enjoining will be destroyed. 
 
This is mature area of Richmond hill  and residents always enjoyed value of quality 
single family houses despite its became more crowded because of last couple of years 
development.  
9 units will bring many additional viecles and crowd to the area. All neighbors currently 
have difficulty to exit their driveways because of the traffic of many new de 
touched  homes build in the area.We would like to oppose building 9 Multi family 
units that planed to be on single house property.  
 
As residents of this area we will sell our property and move if this application will be 
approved.  
 
Best regards,  
Alina Margulis  
 


